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It is the season which brings the promise of new beginnings!


There is much to look forward to with your RTO as we begin a new year together.


Consider membership in our state organization, which is now known as RENY (Retired 
Educators of New York). Go to www.retirededucatorsny.org


We are excited about luncheon planned for June 8th!  Details included in this 
newsletter.  


You are most welcome to join our board.  Open positions include:  President, Pres-
elect, legislation,  secretary, nominations,  public policy, newsletter and more. 


Activity Groups have been planning their upcoming schedules.  Be sure to join in the 
fun.


Special thanks to Jack Heller and Mary Myers for their many years of service to our organization.  
They are stepping away from their duties on the board and will be greatly missed.  


With our gratitude, M & M, Co-Presidents:

 

Marge Wood	 	 	 	                          Mary Beth Tyndall

482-7468	 	 	 	                          473-4421 

Margaretlovely1946@gmail.com 	                          lmtyndalljr@att.net
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RTO Executive Board Directory 2021 - 22

Co-Presidents: 
Marge Wood                                                            Mary Beth Tyndall
482-7468             473-4421
Margaretlovely1946@gmail.com            lmtyndalljr@att.net 

VP for Activities: 
Nancy Hagenbach 
(585) 621-5207 
nanhag@msn.com 

VP Program/Reservations:
Barbara Sergent 
(585) 305-1145 
barbjg@hotmail.com 

Mary Zimmer 
(585) 352-4982 
zimval@aol.com

Co-VP Friendly Services: 
Barbara Sergent 
(585) 305-1145 
barbjg@hotmail.com
Treasurer: 
Diane Whitcomb 
(585) 872-0592 
diane_whitcomb@rochester.rr.com

Revised May, 2022

  

Co-VP Membership: 
Pat Ensman 
(585) 328-6275 
recorderensman@gmail.com

Diane Cacicia 
diane@frontiernet.net
(put RTO in the subject line)

Publicity Committee: 
Dolores Hofmann 
(585) 385-1749 
dhofmann98@yahoo.com 

Health Committee: 
Betty Weber-Worden 
(585) 247-2793 
elizabeth.ww.14@gmail.com 

Board Vacancies: President – Elect, 
Secretary, By-Laws, Historian, Legislative 
Committee, Nominating/Election Committee, 
Newsletter 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In Memorium

Members of RTO who have passed away


Sally Lee

Joyce Luce




Retired Teachers Organization 

Spring Luncheon,  June 8, 2022 

gather at 11; meeting at 11:30; lunch at 12
Shadow Lake 

             1850 Five Mile Line Road

              Penfield NY 14526 

               (585)-248-5374


All choices are $24.00


Dip at the Lake- Shaved Prime Rib, Caramelized Onion, Smoked Cheddar on an Onion 
Sub Roll. 


Pastrami Reuben- Pastrami, Dill Havarti , Pickled Onion, 1000 Island, Kraut and Honey 
Mustard on Rye Bread 


Turkey Ranch Wrap- Sliced Turkey Breast, Crisp Bacon, Smoked Cheddar and Lettuce , 
Tomato and Ranch dressing. 


Grilled Vegetable Wrap- Roasted Peppers, Portabella, Zucchini, Spinach,  Sun-dried 
Tomato Boursin Cheese 




Included:  coffee, tea, warm rolls and dessert


Entertainment by Ron Herman




Direction - From the east 441  Penfield Rd. in village   Turn on to Five mile 
line Road . West take exit off 590 heading North East 4 1/2 miles to Five Mile 
line Road and make a left.


You must be fully vaccinated to attend.


Please send your check before May 31.

Send your checks tor $24 per person made out to “RTO” to Mary Zimmer, 68 
Jordache Lane, Spencerport, NY 14559.  If you have questions call Mary Zimmer at 
352-4982.
—————————————————————————————————

Name:  ________________________________________

Address:  ________________________________Number of attendees: ______

Choice of luncheon: _________________________________



The Holiday 

party:



The RTO Board:


